
 

AAA Memo HCM 22-11 
Date: June 28, 2022  

To: All Appointing Authorities 
From: Jake Smith, HCM Administrator 
Re: Reporting of Executive Pay Increases  

Each agency, board, commission, department or program in the executive branch of 
state government shall establish the salary of each of the chief executive officers for 
which they have appointing authority.   

Such salary shall be set between the minimum and maximum of the Agency Director 
Pay Structure. Pursuant to Title § 74-3601.2(B) all agencies, boards, commissions, 
departments or programs shall report increases granted under this section to the Office 
of Management and Enterprise Services on an annual basis.   

If your agency gave their agency director/appointing authority a salary increase 
between July 1, 2021, and June 30, 2022, please complete this form.   

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact your OMES HCM 
Classification/Compensation liaison at HCMClassComp@omes.ok.gov.  

 

https://oklahoma.gov/omes/services/employee-benefits/salary-schedule.html#director
https://oklahoma.gov/omes/services/employee-benefits/salary-schedule.html#director
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ZHgwmpg-CE-5CnKLYs8yxSP-HOJ5T5xApwlxiOjDk19UN1dRVTk3RkdZWkMyMjNaQk9WTDdYMDI2WC4u
mailto:HCMClassComp@omes.ok.gov

